
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

Thank you for reaching out to us with your sponsorship proposal for [Event/Project Name]. We 

appreciate your interest in partnering with our organization. 

After careful consideration, we regret to inform you that we will not be able to move forward 

with the sponsorship at this time. Our current priorities and budget constraints do not align with 

this opportunity. 

We value the work that your company is doing and hope to explore potential collaborations in 

the future. Please do not hesitate to stay in touch and share any upcoming initiatives that may 

align better with our goals. 

Thank you once again for your understanding. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Your Company Name]  

[Your Contact Information] 


